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Nfttioa&l Imitate of Mcatil Health

Addiction Reaetrch Ceater

U.3. Public Health Sendee Hospital

Lexiftftoft* Kcftttckjr

I am enclosing copy of a letter from Dr. Arthur S. Osborne
concerning- a sample of piper methysticum (Kava) which Dr. Osborne
has forwarded to us. I don’t have any information about this drug
here at Lexington and am wondering if you know anything about it and
if you have any interest in the material?

I, of course, cannot do anything with it here without further details

on method of preparing an extract, and without data regarding animal
toxicology and pharmacology.

I;expect to come to Washington on 16 December 1960 for a meeting
connected with the development of tests for narcotics in urine. Would
you like for me to come in a day early (on the 15th) so we .can discuss
matters of mutual interest?

With kindest personal regards,

Yours sincerely,

Tarns Isbell, M. D.

director
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